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Cc: Doug Andrews <doug.andrews@state.co.us>, Penny Garrison - DNR
<penny.garrison@state.co.us>

Hi, Erin,

Thanks for calling me back today to clarify Mallard's intent with the Goldeneye Center pad. Per
our conversation, | will add a COA and some clarifying statements on the 2A to ensure Mallard
does not unnecessarily build three separate locations (Goldeneye Center, Goldeneye East, and
Duclair). We will continue processing the Goldeneye Center pad, with the understanding that
Mallard is waiting for approval of the DSU in the Dec hearing (pending docket #191100661) prior
to submitting APDs. At that point, Mallard will assess drilling needs and let us know your plans to
either:

1. proceed with APDs on the Goldeneye Center pad (including withdrawal of pending forms
on the Goldeneye East and Duclair pads, and abandonment of those approved
permits/locations), or

2. proceed with the drilling of a single well from the Goldeneye East or possibly Shoveler pad
to hold the sec 21 lease by production.

Please stay in touch with Doug, Penny & | on this as you further develop your plans for these
locations so we can direct our work to best complement your schedule.

We are still finalizing the Goldeneye Center 2A, but | don't anticipate we will have any problems
moving this forward within the required 1041 60-day clock (Nov. 25th deadline). We'll keep you in
the loop as we finish this form up.

Thanks,
Sabrina

Sabrina Trask
Senior Oil & Gas Location Assessment Specialist

Department of Natural Resources

P 303.894.2100 x5125 | F 303.894.2109
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801, Denver, CO 80203
sabrina.trask@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc
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To: "Trask - DNR, Sabrina" <sabrina.trask@state.co.us>
Cc: Doug Andrews <doug.andrews@state.co.us>, Penny Garrison - DNR
<penny.garrison@state.co.us>

Thank you Sabrina. We will stay in touch with staff regarding our drilling plans.

Thanks,

Erin

Erin Mathews, PE
VP of Development

Mallard Exploration

1400 16! St. Suite 300 Denver, CO 80202
W: 720.543.7959 | C: 970.302.6171 | E-mail: emathews@mallardexploration.com
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